

Dear Hoagland Community and Friends of Hoagland Days Festival,

Last Friday afternoon, Governor Eric Holcomb announced there will be no festivals in Indiana until July 4th. It is with a heavy heart that Hoagland Area Advancement Association board of directors has decided not to move forward and cancel this year's Hoagland Days festival (June 18, 19, 20). We will, however work to bring you a community event later this summer or early fall. This of course, will depend on when the state is open again for such events.

Ways You Can Help Support HAAA and Help With Hoagland Park Improvements.

Hoagland Area Advancement Association board of directors has decided to push back the ranger raffle drawing. The HAAA board of directors would like to draw for the ranger at a community event in the late summer or early fall event (An official date will be announced in the near future.) To buy raffle tickets, please contact any HAAA board of directors member.

On Friday, June 19 we will still have the annual Hoagland Days Fish and Tenderloin. This will be a drive thru event only. More details to come.

We hope to see at Hoagland Days 2021 (June 17, 18, 19)

- Hoagland Area Advancement Association Board of Directors

Officers

President	Alex Scheumann	260-341-3064
Vice President	Nick Scheumann	260-602-0753
Secretary	Matt Knipstein	260-579-6626
Treasurer	Weston Rosen	260-740-6758

Directors

Heather Anderson	260-341-1901
Justin Beer	260-705-7687
Mary Bruick	260-241-6815
Austin Hoskins	260-450-1916
Adam Lawson	260-402-8400
John Mahlan	260-580-5656
Jared Rauner	260-494-7361